
AUSTRALIAN NGO 
COOPERATION 

PROGRAM (ANCP)

ERFA is delighted to announce that our organisation 
has received base level accreditation with the Australian 
Government’s Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade.

Following a rigorous accreditation process that assessed 
our organisational structure, philosophies, policies and 
practices, we have joined around 60 other Australian NGOs 
to receive funding under the ANCP.

The ANCP is a unique Australian development program.  
It is a partnership between the Australian Government and 
highly effective Australian Non-Government Organisations 
(NGOs). For over 45 years, this partnership has supported 
the most disadvantaged in communities around the world. 
You can read more here.

In 2022/23, three (3) ERFA partner projects will receive 
funding under the ANCP:

• The Mbokodo Club Project Empowering Girl Survivors 
of GBV in South Africa implemented by The Justice Desk

• Ntsika yeThemba (Pillars of Hope) Young Males Ending GBV 
in South Africa implemented by The Justice Desk

• Women's Empowerment and SILC (Savings and Internal 
Lendings Community) project in Kenya implemented
by Mirror of Hope

        We thank our partners in these 
projects for their collaboration  
and for theincredible work they do  
                                     in liberating lives.

DID YOU KNOW...

ERFA again asked people to dig deep and ‘step up’  
to support women and girls on November 15 for  
the annual Best Foot Forward Day of Giving, and we 
are delighted that the annual fund-raising challenge 
was accepted with gusto. 

The campaign is an opportunity to reflect on issues 
relating to gender, development and opportunity, 
and focus on the many positive stories of impact that 
flow from the programs that ERFA supports in this area. 

Although this year has been marked by financial 
challenges in Australia and around the world, this 
hasn’t stopped our generous supporters from giving 
to this worthy cause yet again. 

The BFF funding target for this year of $150,000  
was exceeded with the final total reaching $154,400 
– an amazing effort which will allow ERFA to continue
to support vital programs that bring opportunity
to women and girls in need

STEP UP
FOR WOMEN AND GIRLS

BFF 2022
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